
The shed is to remain locked at all times unless items are 
needed for instruction during the school day or club time.  
Teachers may request the shed to be opened by a 
custodian if necessary for instruction or routine 
maintenance. Students have been trained to return tools 
to their proper places.  Please work to leave the shed 
neater than the way you found it. 

 

Shed 

*photos are a representation


